


Compliance with RF exposure guidelines is not possible using the FCC worksheet due to

co-located television stations.  Exhibit #2 addresses compliance with these guidelines.  While

this proposal is 3.1 kilometers from AM directional station WRIE, the tower on which WCTL

proposes to relocate is not base insulated or de-tuned at the WRIE operating frequency.  It is,

therefore, requested that restrictions regarding field measurements of WRIE in a partial proof of

performance of its directional operation should not be required.

All other necessary documentation used to certify the technical portion of  FCC Form

301 has been forwarded to Inspiration Time and is available to the Commission upon request.1  

We have tried to be as accurate as possible in the preparation of this application.  All

information contained in this application was extracted from the CDBS database.  We assume no

liability for omissions or errors in this source.  Should there be any questions concerning the

information contained herein, we welcome the opportunity to discuss the matter by phone at 912-

638-8028 or by email at rsg@grahambrock.com.

1) The undersigned has reviewed only the RF exposure issues associated with this proposal.  All data relating
to broadcast facilities was extracted from the CDBS database on the date of this application.  We assume no
liability for errors or omissions in that database that are adverse to the requests made herein.


